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Board Meeting (April 6, 2011): Meeting called to order by Lion President Ron Raines at El Vecino. Members present
were Lions Ron Raines, Sonny Hultgren, Doug Gallaway, Jim Pacheco, Bill Frizell, Richard Kilgore, Ken McPherson,
Anne Vandermeer, Concie Moreno, Don Wilson, George Dickinson, Bob Enochs, Jeff Stephens, and Fred Silveira.

Lion Fred-S reported on minutes and motions from the March meeting. Lion Jeff gave the monthly treasurer’s report,
focusing that the club has a balance $3000 less than that of last year. A committee is being formed to ascertain and
establish a clearer picture as to specifics of club revenue and expenditure balances. Three members currently are
delinquent in dues. Four members still owe for vests.

For his providing the monthly executive meeting facility, motion approved for LGLC to credit Lion Concie’s dues for
January through December 2011.

Since the Merced County Fair is being held this year in mid-June, the club’s installation dinner has been moved to July
20t (more details later). There will be an executive board meeting in June, but no general meeting will be held.

The barn dinner/dance is scheduled for May 28th. Lion Bob is now distributing tickets for club members to sell for the
event and should note is the main source of revenue to the LGLC General Fund.

A club visitation will be made April 19t to the Mariposa Lions Club which is celebrating its founding of which LGLC was
the sponsor. Festivities are being held starting at 6pm in Bootjack. Dinner cost is $10. For more details or if you will
be attending, contact Lion Bob.

Due to a scheduling error in March, this month’s general meeting will feature the presentation by the San Joaquin
Archeological Museum of Chowchilla. Also, to be conducted are club elections for 2011-12 club officers/directors.
Currently nominated are Lions: President-Bob Enochs; 1st Vice President-Jim Pacheco; 2n Vice President-Joe
Fausone; Secretary-Fred Silveira; Treasurer-Jim Tesone; Board Members-George Dickinson, Bill Frizell, Doug Gallaway,
Sonny Hultgren, Richard Kilgore, Ken McPherson, Wayne Slate, Jeff Stephens, Anne Vandermeer, and Don Wilson; Lion
Tamer-Gail Wills; Tail Twister-Doug Gallaway; Webmaster/PP-Ron Raines; Chaplain-Dave Moroni and Assistant
Chaplain-Bill Frizell. (Additional nominations will be taken from the floor.)

Motions passed to pay for a deadbolt installation to the closet being provided to LGLC at the American Legion Hall and
a $29.38 allocation for locks and keys for the club trailer behind ALC.

March General Meeting attendance - Guest: Tony Spielman. Visiting: Lion members from Chowchilla Lions Club,
Chowchilla Lioness Club, and Madera Breakfast Club. Lion Rob Glasgow of Vandenberg Village Lions Club/& LGLC’s
“prodigal son”. LGLC: [the following list was taken and provided by Lion Bill] -- Lions George Dickinson, Joe Fausone,
Bill Frizell, Sonny Hultgren, Richard Kilgore, Ken McPherson, Jim Pacheco, Ron Raines, Dave Strobel, Wayne Slate, Jeff
Stephens, Anne Vandermeer, and Don Wilson (and members hidden in the assemblage).

Other Discussion and Commentaries: The Tri-City Youth Football Association has requested LGLC provide bar for
TCYFA’s dinner event on April 16h. Lion Anne is chairman for this year’s service to Camp Pacifica.

General Meeting/club elections, April 20th, 7 pm. Head Cook: pending

* Bulletin Editor: Lion Fred from Merced of Le Grand Lions
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